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January 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR AT THE SUTTON ACADEMY 

 

The Sutton Academy has a vacancy on the Board of Governors for a Parent Governor.   
Our Parent Governor is a vital link between the school leadership and the local community. 
 

At this stage we are asking for NOMINATIONS for parents who wish to stand for election.  
The term of office is four years.  In order to be nominated as a Parent Governor the person 
nominated must be a parent or guardian of a child who was on the school roll in September 
2018.  The nomination must be supported by a PROPOSER and a SECONDER.  The 
Proposer and Seconder must also be either a parent or a guardian of a child who was on the 
school roll in September 2018.  Should you wish to be nominated, or wish to nominate 
someone, please complete the nomination form below and return to the academy for the 
attention of Mrs C Roberts by Thursday 31 January 2019. 

 

NOMINATION FOR PARENT GOVERNOR 

Name of Candidate  

Address  

Name/Tutor Group of Child  

I agree to my name being submitted as a candidate in this election: 

Signed/Date:  

  

Proposer (Name)  

Address  

Name/Tutor Group of Child  

I wish to propose:                                                       as a candidate in the election 

Signed/Date:  

  

Seconder (Name)  

Address  

Name/Tutor Group of Child  

I wish to second:                                                         as a candidate in the election 

Signed/Date:  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A M Sherman 
Principal 


